
 

Standards Announcement  
Project 2013-01 Cold Weather Preparedness 
Standard Drafting Team – Nomination Period Open 

September 24 – October 8, 2012 
 
The Standards Committee has authorized the posting of a Standard Authorization Request (SAR) for 
industry comment, and nominations are being accepted for a drafting team to refine the SAR in 
response to industry comments.  According to the NERC Standard Processes Manual, if the Standards 
Committee appoints a drafting team to refine the SAR, the same drafting team shall work to develop 
the associated standard if the project is moved forward. 
 

We are seeking candidates with experience in generation operations with seasonal equipment 
preparation, or other related emergency operations planning.   
 
If you are interested in serving on this drafting team, please complete this nomination form 
by October 8, 2012.  
 
Further details are included on the Project 2013-01 project page:  
Project 2013-01 Cold Weather Preparedness 
 
Standards Process  
The Standard Processes Manual contains all the procedures governing the standards development 
process. The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder 
participation. We extend our thanks to all those who participate. 
 
 

For more information or assistance, please contact Howard Gugel (via email) or at (609) 651-
2269. 
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